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Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Lauren White  

Address 
9290 Quiet Place 
Charlotte Hall, MD 20622 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
As a resident of Charles County, I specifically shop in surrounding Counties whenever possible, that do not require masks, and many, 
many others are doing the same. Your choices to extend and amend, and continue to control the County is depleting businesses 
financially and crushing our County. I challenge you to think that if you personally owned a business, and it's ALL that supported your 
family, to think long and hard if MORE restrictions would help or hinder how you feed and support your family. Truth is, it would 
hinder. Lastly, multiple surrounding Counties have no mask mandates, there is no invisible line that "blocks" this virus from staying 
out of Charles County, or blocks this virus from staying within the Counties that do not require masks. The mandate is completely 
ineffective, as our COVID-19 stats have shown, mask mandates do not help make things better. Following the science means 
following the statistics. Mask mandates have NOT changed our numbers in any way.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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